

Office of the City Clerk

Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Richard G. Pfaff Deputy City Clerk rpfaff@milwaukee.gov

January 29, 2019

RE: Resolution relating to a Certificate of Appropriateness for the installation of solar panels on the roof at 2843 N Grant Boulevard, in the Grant Boulevard Historic District, for Paul O'Brien.

Dear Property Owner:

This is to inform you that the above matter has been rescheduled to the March 4th Historic Preservation Commission meeting beginning at 3:00 in City Hall, Room 301-B. The applicant could not make the original February 4th meeting date. If you have questions, please contact Tim Askin of the Historic Preservation staff at (414) 286-5712.

Respectfully,

City Clerk

